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Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project  
Stage One  
Golden Grove Road detour notification 

As part of the Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project – Stage One, the southbound lane between the Golden 
Grove Road/The Grove Way/Yatala Vale Road intersection and Highgrove Road will be closed for one day.  
 
A detour will be in place from Yatala Vale Road to Grenfell Road (refer to Detour Map).  
 
Activity: Gas service relocation works on the eastern side of Golden Grove Road, south of the intersection.  
 
Work hours: Saturday, 29 February, from 7am to 9pm. 
 
Traffic management: Southbound traffic on Golden Grove Road will be detoured at the Golden Grove 

Road/The Grove Way/Yatala Vale Road intersection and directed:  

 east along Yatala Vale Road;  

 south along Hancock Road; and  

 west along Grenfell Road back to Golden Grove Road. 
 
Bus Stop 53 on the eastern side of Golden Grove Road, will be temporarily closed and unavailable during 

these works. You will be required to use Bus Stop 52 instead. 

 
Golden Grove Road will remain open to northbound traffic with a 25km/h speed restriction in place.  

Access for the southbound bus and emergency services will be maintained.  

 
Park Lake Drive and Highgrove Road residents will be able to turn right onto Golden Grove Road to travel 

south.  

 
Road users are requested to observe traffic management, signage and speed restrictions to advise of changed 

traffic conditions. 

 
For real time roadwork information, download the AddInsight app for Apple or Android or visit: 

www.traffic.sa.gov.au  

 
DPTI appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken. 

 
For any queries, please call 1300 794 880 or email dpti.ggrup@sa.gov.au.  

 

For project information, please visit the project website at:  

www.dpti.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/golden_grove_road_upgrade 

 
Kind regards, 

Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project Team  

Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 

28 February 2020

http://www.traffic.sa.gov.au/
mailto:dpti.ggrup@sa.gov.au
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/766gCnxyyQcA3vBIv9sDk?domain=dpti.sa.gov.au


 

 

Detour Map: Golden Grove Road southbound traffic (between Golden Grove Road/The Grove Way/Yatala Vale Road intersection and Grenfell Road) 

 


